
 

Eau Claire Lakes Conservation Club 
Project Update Thursday, September 27, 2018 
 
Several member of the conservation club gathered at the 
Norma Jean Stone clubhouse to organize materials for the 
annual pick up of the Kids Don’t Float boxes on the Upper, 
Middle and Lower Eau Claire landings.  After 6 years of use, the 
boxes need to be repaired, and those repairs will be made 
before the boxes are returned to the landings in the spring.   

 


